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General Meeting
MKA Birmingham West recently held
a general meeting, bringing together
Khuddam from across the Qiadat. The
session highlighted the roles of Amila
members, ensuring everyone
understood their responsibilities and
how they contribute to the smooth
running of the Qiadat. The meeting
ended with a renewed spirit of
teamwork and motivation to serve
together.

Office-bearers should always keep in
mind the saying of the Holy Prophet
(sa): ‘The leader of the nation is the
servant of the nation'. Do not say I
have this office but say I have this
service.

Quote from Khalifa-e-waqt:



An Amla meeting was recently held to
review the tasks of each department
within MKA Birmingham West. Members
were updated on the achievements of
the month, celebrating successes, and
were also alerted to areas where
improvements were needed. The session
provided an opportunity to share
constructive feedback and ensure all
departments continue working efficiently
and effectively in the months ahead.

This month, Khuddam participated in a
variety of sports to promote fitness and
unity. Football matches at Goals
brought together Birmingham West and
Dudley Khuddam, while indoor
badminton at Newman University
offered another fun way to stay active.
A highlight was the National Cricket
Tournament, where our Khuddam
proudly represented the region with
great teamwork and sportsmanship.

Seht-e-jismani: 

Amla meeting:

Three Khuddam from MKA Birmingham
West took part in a Tabligh stall at
Weoley Castle, distributing 50 leaflets
and engaging with the public to share
the peaceful message of Islam.

Tabligh:



This month, Khuddam from MKA
Birmingham West participated in
numerous Waqar-e-Amal activities to
maintain and improve the mosque.
Tasks included kitchen wind-ups,
mosque cleaning, applying new tarmac
to the car park, repainting the car park,
and tidying the outside mosque
compound. These efforts demonstrated
the spirit of service, teamwork, and
dedication, helping to keep the mosque
clean, welcoming, and well-maintained
for all members of the community.

Khidmat-e-khalq: 
During the general meeting, the Nazim
Khidmat-e-Khalq updated members on
the new recycling changes being
introduced across the UK. It was
explained that households will soon be
provided with four separate bins, each
designated for different types of waste.
This reminder encouraged Khuddam to
remain conscious of their responsibility
towards the environment and to lead by
example in adopting better recycling
habits within their communities.

Waqar-e-Amal:

Service to mankind is a noble virtue and those who serve are truly blessed
–Hazrat Mirza Masroor Ahmad(aba)


